From: L, Bertelsen

To: John Ruszkiewice, Wayne Lesser, Valerie Balester

Greetings. Bill Sutherland has asked me to ask you whether somctime
in the (relatively) near future we can get toZether to select graduate students
for the FEPC advisory board for this year--i,e. the next few months, As
I understand it, these students would primarily help in the selection of
texta, John Ruszkiewicz and I think this will probably not be too complex
an assignment given the very complete job done by Kate Frost, Beth Daniell,
et al.,, last year. The next two weeks are impossible for me and John R.,
80 let's think about a day soon after Spring Vacation. Maybe you could
send me a note liseing your free periods, and 1 could try to come up with a
date and time,

Thanks




